REPRESENTATION No. 64

Jan Sheppard

AR
From: sukhpal kaur <sukhpalmahal@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 11 May 2021 2:08 PM
To: wtc@wtc.tas.gov.au
Subject: 12021160504 - Support for West Tamar Local Planning Scheme (LPS)
To

The General Manager
West Tamar Council
Riverside

Dear Sir,
RE: West Tamar Local Planning Scheme (LPS)

It has recently come to our attention that the above document has been released for public
comment.

We are particularly interested in Vol 149200 Folio 2 - Atkinson Road. We understand that
this property is scheduled for a Rural zoning under the LPS.

We support this move, understanding the current zoning of the property had to change. We
think the Rural zone is appropriate given the fragmented nature of the land in this area and
the uses to which these lots are put. :

[ do hope this letter of support can be included in your Planning Report to the TPC.

Yours

Sukhpal Kaur
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